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I hereby wish to submit my testimony unto Oregon legislators that I am in strong 

opposition of this amendment. I can reason after reason as to why this should not 

pass but I will leave it simple. You, the government, cannot and will not infringe on 

our right to bare arms. We are protected by the Constitution of the United States, and 

YOU are not above the law. We the people will NEVER give up our rights and 

freedoms to  tyranny. And may I remind you that The Declaration of Independence 

says that we the people not only have the right but we also have the duty to alter or 

abolish any government that does not secure our unalienable rights, including life, 

liberty, and the pursuit of happiness. This includes Oregon government. Tread lightly 

and hold true to the oath you took to protect the American people.   

 

“ You cannot invade mainland United States. There would be a rifle behind each 

blade of grass." 

-  Adm. Isoroku Yamamoto 


